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Comments: Public input in to the management of public lands is vital!

The range of options and opinions available through the public comment process is valuable to decision makers
and give staff an overview of how those most effected or interested in our National Forest management.

There is no legitimate justification for removing this part of the management process in a free and democratic
country. Please continue the public input process.



